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Our new website is up 
and running!
Please visit our new website 
tuttleestates.com

The website is designed for ease of 
use.  Check out the navigation across 
the top of the website.

If you are looking for a fun kids
activity, at the bottom of the 
Resources tab there are a few coloring 
pages (Resources is under the 
Navigation header marked “More”)

There is also a quick reference call list 
in the resources section.

Be sure to check out the swimming 
pool info sheet as well the commonly 
asked questions, in the FAQ’s section.

Community wide sealcoating is a 
big success.

On June 8, we had a community wide 
sealcoating with over 40 homes 
participating.   Erin Kenady did a great 
job organizing this.  Thank you, Erin 
for the community effort!

Plainfield Village Voice 
newsletter note (pools/fences):

This comes in your water bill.   In the 
Summer 2020 newsletter there was an 
update on new businesses in town; it’s 
great to see the growth.

On the second page there was a note 
about pools and fence requirements 
for pools, including portable pools.  
Please take note to ensure you are 
compliant.

Mailboxes – Change in Rules and 
Regulations

With the recent severe weather that 
has occurred in the area, the Board of 
Directors has added a rule and 
regulation (shown on website).

Starting May 1, 2021 - All mailboxes 
must be installed in the ground. The 
use of a five-gallon pail to hold a 
mailbox up will no longer be allowed.  
There is a 10-month grace period to 
ensure mailboxes are compliant.  If 
you have any questions, please email 
us at:
tuttleestateshomeowners@hotmail.com
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Summer Safety – Things to 
remember

With summer here, and lots of the normal 
summer activities cancelled, we will have a 
lot more children playing at home.   This 
means a lot more children near the street.   

A toddler can make it down the driveway 
and out into the street in less than 15 
seconds.  Please consider driving slower 
this summer to minimize any opportunity 
for accidents.

COVID-19 and TECA Events and 
Schedules

This spring and early summer have provided 
a lot of changes in our community.  
Practicing social distancing and wearing a 
face mask, things that are new to everyone.   
At TECA we are taking a cautious approach 
to how we plan our social activities.  

We currently have our annual block party 
on hold.   We will be waiting to see what 
kind (if any) of group gatherings we can 
host before announcing anything.  Stay in 
touch through the Tuttle Estates Residents 
Facebook group (see related article this 
page) or through our website (see the 
calendar under TECA Activities).

Proper waste disposal and our 
retention ponds 
Did you know the storm drains in our 
streets drain into our retention ponds?

Please do not pour motor oil or chemicals 
into our storm drains.  When materials such 
as motor oil enter into the retention ponds, 
it causes a lot of issues, in particular with 
the pond treatments.  Thank you for 
disposing of these materials properly.

Join “Tuttle Estates Residents” 
Private Facebook Group

Want to be in the know?  Up to date on 
local things?  Consider joining the Tuttle 
Estates Residents group.  This is a private 
group, managed by a team of residents.    

To join send a request with your name and 
address,  or you can use Facebook 
Messenger to provide the same.   Once 
you’ve been verified, you can participate in 
the group.

Landscaping update including tree 
removal and replacement 

Our landscaping program is moving 
forward.  We hope you took advantage of 
the Tuttle community spring mulch 
purchase.    

Last summer we installed a smart meter for 
our electrical (required) at the entrance 
only to find the current system was non-
compliant.   This summer we are working 
on both our sprinkler system and tree 
replacement program. 

We currently have six trees scheduled to be 
removed.  Once this is completed we will 
review our budget and evaluate what is 
next.  

Have an idea – Want to share your 
thoughts with TECA?

We would enjoy hearing from you, please 
email us at: 
tuttleestateshomeowners@hotmail.com

Be sure to include your name and address 
in your email.
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